
NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION
TOWN OF SUMNER

Notice is hereby given to the electors of the Town of Sumner, 
Barron County, Wisconsin, of a General Election to be held on 
Tuesday, November 3, 2020 at the Sumner Town Hall.

The Town Hall is located at 1550 24½ Street. Polls will be open 
from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the provisions 
of Wis. Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as the 
Local Canvassing Board for the purpose of conducting the local 
canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §7.51. This meeting will be open to 
the public pursuant to Wis Stat. §§ 19.81-89.

The Town Hall is handicapped accessible.  If you have any 
questions concerning your polling place, contact the town clerk at 
715-859-6520.

Dated October 28, 2020
Sandra Tomczak, Town Clerk


